Dear PTA,

I hope you had a wonderful summer!

My name is Daniela Guardia and I am the site director for the Beverly Vista STAR after school enrichment program through the City of Beverly Hills Parks & Recreation. I am very excited to be part of this wonderful program and STAR Education would like to thank the Beverly Vista PTA for their support throughout the years.

We would like to let the Beverly Vista parents know that we will offer a diverse set of enrichment classes that will be exciting, educational, entertaining! I would love to give you more information that you could add to your PTA Newsletters in order to peek interest in these amazing classes.

Fall session STAR classes will run from September 12-November 10, 2016. Classes are available for TK-5th Grade.

Brochures will be sent home with the students on August 15, 2016 and registration will open that day. Please check your child's backpack.

Many classes fill quickly, so please register right away. Extra brochures will also be available in the school office.

All classes are held at Beverly Vista chool. The program, instructors and the students' safety will be supervised by me. There will be many interesting classes offered and taught by highly qualified enrichment specialists. We offer a safe and social environment for students enrolled in STAR enrichment classes.

Here are a list of some of the classes that will be offered:

Musical Theatre, Hip Hop Dance, Dj Rockstar, Chess, Minecraft, Science, Art, Robotics Lego, ECO Animal, Culinary Arts, and Clay Studio

REGISTRATION will be begin online August 24, 2016 at: www.beverlyhills.org/BHRegOnline 310-285-6850 By FAX or in person at Beverly Hills City Hall, Room 260

For questions and program information, Please contact:

Daniela Guardia Site Director Beverly Vista STAR 310 766-6363 danielag@starinc.org